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 GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING OF THE SUBURBAN SNO-HAWKS WILL BE ON 

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 2ND, 2016 AT 7:30 PM. 

Up Coming Club Events 

 

Jan 30: Race setup 9am 

 

Jan 31, 2016: Annual Race 

 

Feb 2: Membership Meeting 7:30 VFW 

 

Feb 10: WCSA Meeting 7:30 at 18 West 

 

Feb 12-14: Mountain Trip 

 

Feb 16:  Board Meeting 7:30 Hosted by Ron 

 

Mar 1: Membership Meeting 7:30 VFW 

 

 

Suburban Sno-Hawks meet the first Tuesday 

of the month, September thru May. 

 

Meeting location VFW Post 5716 

17980 W. Beloit Road, New Berlin 

 

Sno-Hawk mailing address 

PO Box 511301, New Berlin, WI  53151-9998 

Sno-Hawk Email 

snohawks@suburbansnohawks.com 

Sno-Hawk website 

www.suburbansnohawks.com 

 

Waukesha County Snowmobile Assoc. 

http://www.waukeshasnow.org/ 

 

Secretary – Debbie Lesch 

414-940-7130  

      

     
UPCOMING EVENTS DETAILS 

 

 

Race Weekend  

Setup is Saturday 1/30/2016  starting at 8am, hope 

we can get a bunch of members out  

because it will make the day shorter.  

 

Sunday will be our 46th Annual Race. Everything 

is going as planned. Come out and help out the 

club. Steve Schreck will help find you an area to 

work in. We have decided to give out cash awards 

to all adult classes. The New Berlin Schools have 

sold the land and we have secured permission to 

use the same property from the new owner. 

Bakers, concessions need your help with baked 

goods. Please package items to sell for $1.00 and 

drop them off on Saturday or early Sunday. 

 

New Members 

We would like to welcome new members,  

Robert & Shannon Gillen, Bill & Kate Graser, 

Mike Hardy. Congratulation to Ben and Casey 

Unger on the birth of a healthy baby girl! 

 

Sno-Hawk Officers 2015/2016 

President- Brad G 

Vice President – Steve S 

Treasurer - Ron W 

Secretary Debbie L 

 

Trail-Pass Quick Facts  
For the latest information on the Wisconsin trail 

pass, go to the AWSC web site and click on 

WI trail pass. 
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2016 RACES 

Race date is January 31, 2016 

Steve S will again be the Race chairperson with 

Steve P the co-chairperson. 

We have decided to give out trophies in all classes 

for first place, if the class has 4 or more sleds then 

2nd & 3rd will get cash prizes. 

All full size snowmobiles and All ATV’s will 

need to have a working tether this year.   

We will be running the Kitty-Kat and 120’s this 

year, along with 2 Junior classes for drags 12-17 

fan only, drags 16-17 up to 600 LC. Ovals will 

have one class 12-17 fan only. We will also have 

some ATV classes this year in both the drags and 

ovals. Sport class, Utility class and UTV class. 

 

We need lots of help with our race, please let 

Steve know if you can help out at all. All areas of 

help are needed, see the list at the next meeting. 

Saturday 1/30 9AM is race setup,  

 

Eva Ploor and Debbie Lesch are going to take 

care of the Worker food & Concessions for the 

races. Baked items are needed for selling at the 

races, if you can help call Debbie 414-940-7130. 

 

Club Trips 

ROGER MACIOSEK MEMORIAL TRIP 

  February 12-14th  

Mountain Spring Motel in Mountain, WI. 

Call to make your reservation at 715-276-2700 

This trip is in honor of the original organizer who 

passed away recently.  

 Tom King is planning this event any questions 

please contact Tom  

 

2015-2016 Club Dues 

Annual Membership fees is $30. Please contact 

Kevin D, Membership Chairperson.   

Dues for lifetime members under the age of 65 are 

$10 for the AWSC membership. 

Don’t forget you need to have current 

membership to get the discounted trail pass 

 

  

 

 

 

Sno-Hawk Club Appreciation Dinner 
We are looking for a Chairperson or persons for 

this event. 

 

Sno-Hawk Club Picnic  
We are looking for a Chairperson or persons for 

this event. 

 

WCSA Raffle   
Tickets are available, see John U. Remember 

ticket sales help both the county and our club. 

 

WCSA updates  

Youth outing is scheduled for 2/6/2016 at 

Monches Park. 

 

VFW Casino Night  
The VFW members are planning a Casino Night 

February 27th. Tickets can be purchase at the 

VFW, limited to the first 200. 

 

Thanks to everyone that helped out and 

participated in the Fish Debry/Meat Raffle at 

Danny Haskell’s and a special thanks to Danny 

Haskell and the staff  

 

Sno-Hawk Classifieds 
 

Snowmobile package, 2003 & 2005 Polaris 
Classics, Tracks are studded and 4in carbides. 

Triton enclosed trailer, w/spare. Some extra parts 

and oil are included. Stored indoors and are in 

excellent condition $6495.00 of offer 

262-821-0333 call or message 

1972 Ski-doo 399 Olympic 

Bogies, cover owners manual & extra parts 

Stored indoors and is in excellent condition  

$395.00 or best reasonable offer 

262-821-0333 call or message 

2007 Polaris XC500SP 
Sled is in excellent condition and just needs a 

full tank of gas to hit the trails. 96 studs, 7” 

Shaper carbides, Fox PPS Rear shock  

$2700.00  

414-788-1202 call or message 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


